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TATA & HOWARD

May 27, 2021

Mr. Rudolph V. Lioce I, Chairman
Board of Sewer Commissioners
Post Office Box 644

Milford, MA 01757

Subject: The Residences at Stone Ridge ~ Phase IT
Plan Review
Milford, Massachusetts
T&H No. 1112

Dear Mr. Lioce:

Tata & Howard (T&H) has reviewed the Plans from Symmes Maini & McKee Associates
(SMMA) dated May 11, 2021. The plans have relocated the storage tanks out of the right-of-way
and appear to have addressed previous review comments from previous submissions.

We recommend the providing conditional approval of the current submission contingent on the
applicant providing isolation valves as need on the equalization pipes to allow isolation of the

storage tanks and wet well to accommodate maintenance or repairs.

We appreciate the opportunity to review the plans for the Board. Please call if you have any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
TATA & HOWARD, INC.

James V Hoyt, P.E.

Project Manager
ce: Mr. John Mainini — Town of Milford
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